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Sixty seven (67) stakeholders from the
conservation, agriculture, labor, and shipping
sectors who want the Navigation Ecosystem
Sustainability Program (NESP) to move
forward sent a letter June 18 to Senators Thad
Cochran and Barbara Mikulski, Chairman and
Ranking Member, respectively, of the Senate
Appropriations Committee, as well as to
Senators Lamar Alexander and Dianne
Feinstein, Chairman and Ranking Member,
respectively, of the Senate Energy & Water
Appropriations Subcommittee.  The letter also

went to Rep. Hal Rogers and Rep. Nita Lowey,
Chairman and Ranking Member, respectively,
of the House Appropriations Committee, as
well as to Rep. Mike Simpson and Rep. Marcy
Kaptur, Chairman and Ranking Member,
respectively, of the House Energy & Water
Appropriations Subcommittee.  WCI
spearheaded the letter urging the continuation
of Pre-Engineering Design funding ($10
million) for NESP in FY’16.  Read the letters
here. w

Stakeholders Urge NESP PED in FY ‘16

http://waterwayscouncil.org/wp-content/uploads/2013/01/Final-NESP-letters-with-logos-pdf.pdf

